Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/NE-KTS/519

Planning Application No. A/INE-KTS/519
Defer Letter
Dear Town Planning Board Secretariat :
According to the comments from Lands Department, the applicant now seek
the solutions to solve the matter. In order to have sufficient time for The Planning
Department to ask results from other departments, | hereby request to defer the

captioned application for two calendar months. Thanks.

Best Regards.

Agent of the applicant : Ng Wai Chun.
03-01-2023.




